NPRR Comments


	NPRR Number
	135
	NPRR Title
	Deletion of UFE Analysis Zone Language

	
	

	Date
	February 25, 2009

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Stacy Bridges on behalf of the Transition Plan Task Force (TPTF)

	E-mail Address
	sbridges@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	(512) 248-6709

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


On February 5, 2009, TAC unanimously voted to table Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 135, Deletion of UFE Analysis Zone Language, pending TPTF’s recommendation of an essentiality status.  
On February 23, 2009, TPTF reviewed the Impact Analysis (IA) for NPRR135 and endorsed it with a preliminary essentiality status of “Needed for Go-Live” based upon the IA indicating no impacts.  The endorsement carried by unanimous roll-call vote.  The Consumer Market Segment was not represented for the vote.  Please refer to the voting spreadsheet for details.    

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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